2023 Celina High School Homecoming Parade Entry Form

The 2023 Homecoming parade will be a bit different this year - we have gotten too big to
be so casual! That's a good thing! What does that mean for you? NO ONE WILL BE
PERMITTED TO BE IN THE PARADE IF THEY HAVE NOT TURNED IN A FORM BY
SEPTEMBER 21st . This will allow us to give lineup numbers and to organize our staging area
more efficiently. There will also be a pickup and drop off location and unsupervised children will
not be allowed to leave the pickup location without an adult. If the weather is uncooperative, our
bonfire celebration will be moved to the high school gym. Our intention is that these changes
improve the parade experience for all involved and we appreciate your cooperation and
continued support.

The parade takes place on October 4th at 6pm with a bonfire to follow at CHS. Parade
entries of all types are welcome! You may pass out items such as candy, coupons, or
promotional materials, but we ask that you had these to viewers and not throw them. And, as
always, we trust that your parade entry will meet the standards of our family friendly event.

Please fill out the following information and return it to Celina High School, % Alicia Ball,
715 E. Wayne St., Celina, Ohio, 45822, or email this form to
Alicia.Ball@celinaschools.org no later than September 21st. The final parade lineup will
be sent out by September 26th.

Name/group:

Address:

Email Address:

Phone Number:

Entry Description (Please let me know if you plan to have any type of noise or
animal - these are important in planning our lineup!):
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